NOTICE

MANDATORY EDUCATIONAL PROGRAM FOR ALL MUNICIPAL COURT JUDGES
ON MONDAY, DECEMBER 9, 2019 — NO MuNICIPAL COURT
PROCEEDINGS TO BE CONDUCTED ON THAT DATE

Directive #14-19, issued July 17, 2019, announced the “New Jersey Judiciary
Enhanced Education and Training Initiative” focusing on enhancing the “existing training
for judges in the areas of sexual assault, domestic violence, implicit bias, and diversity.”
As part of the Initiative the Directive indicated that there would be a “mandatory full-day
educational conference” focusing on those areas. That mandatory full-day educational
program for all Municipal Court judges will be on Monday, December 9, 2019.

Accordingly, there will be no proceedings conducted in any Municipal Court on
Monday, December 9, 2019. Because the educational conference will not conclude
until the end of the business day and because of the logistics of time and distance, this
includes evening court sessions as well as daytime court sessions. The Municipal
Courts will remain open that day on their regular schedules for all other purposes.
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